

Trick or Treating – Friday, October 31 6:00 PM - 8:00 PM



Searching for Souhegan Alumni in the Military

Last year, Souhegan students in advisory sent holiday cards to graduates serving in the military. Cards and good wishes were sent to 28 alumni stationed around the globe. Please help us continue the tradition, send us the name and if possible the current address of the alumnus. Send to mpaul@sprise.com Thank you!

2014 Amherst Patriots Little Scholars



Front Row, left to right: Reese Colby, Paul Trombi, Will Kolbenson, Anthony Garrant, Andrew Warren, Back row, left to right: Emily Fallon, Rebecca Sileo, Amanda Senk, Jillian Boucher, Hannah Raudelunas, Jake Civiello, Connon Reardon, Alex Walulik, Nathan Fritz, Luke Manning, Sean Safarz, and Nicholas Wilson

Destination Imagination Meeting for Parents and Students

internationally acclaimed program for students from kindergarten through college. Students work in small teams for several months to solve a Team Challenge in an imaginative and entertaining manner. These Challenges include both artistic and technical elements, and the end result is part performance, part science project, and part sporting event. There will be

Destination Imagination is an an informational meeting for interested families at Wilkins School on Wednesday, October 29 at 7:00 pm. Children are welcome to come for fun, crafts, and games that will give them a preview of what it would be like to be a member of a DI team.

For information contact Craig Richardson (673-7299 or craig.richardson@yahoo.com).

Pats Peak After School Ski & **Snowboard Program**

fering it's after school ski and snowboard program this winter. This popular program for grades 2-12 runs for 5 weeks beginning in January. The program dates are Wednesday January 7, 14, 21, 28 and February 4, 2014.

You can register online at www. patspeak.com click on Learn to Ski and Ride Program. Username: amherst Password: learn2ski. Regis-

Pats Peak will once again be of- ter by November 14th to avoid the \$25 late fee.

Bus transportation is available from AMS & Wilkins! If you need bus transportation please call Kim or send an e-mail to kim@neinterviewing.com before registering for the program.

For questions, call: Kim Adams 440-3330 or Stacy Sweetser 781-485-7012. Note: This is a non-sanctioned school/town activity.

Fall Events at Applewild

FITCHBURG, MA - Interested families who want to learn more about Applewild have several opportunities this fall. On the first Thursday of each month, parents are invited to "Take A Look" Morning, a chance to see students and teachers in action. Meet at the Crocker Building, 120 Prospect Street in Fitchburg, at 9:00 am. Fall dates are November 6, and December 4. Mid-year admissions are considered.

Friday, November 7 - The Parents Association Annual Rummage Sale, a well-known event for bargain-hunters, will take place in the Sutton Gym on Friday, November 7 from 4:30 pm to 7:30 pm, and on Saturday, November 8 from 9:00 am to 1:00 pm.

Saturday, November 15 - Open

House at Applewild School.

The Open House will include student-led campus tours and handson class activities with Applewild teachers. Participants will experience what it's like to learn at Ap-

plewild and meet teachers, administrators and Applewild parents. An informal child-friendly reception with healthy snacks will conclude

Applewild offers two preschool and Pre-Kindergarten programs. At the main campus, families with children 2.9 to age 5 can enroll the year-round program at the Child Development Center at Applewild. The same program is offered at Applewild at Devens, 27 Jackson Road in Devens. Both preschools offer a curriculum-based program with pricing in line with other quality preschools in the area.

Admission and Financial Aid Director Jen Wing is happy to answer questions about all aspects of the Applewild program, including the Affordability Initiative, designed to make an Applewild education affordable to more families. Limited scholarships are available in addition to financial aid. She can be contacted at 978-342-6053 x110 or at jwing@applewild.org.

All Welcome to Open House at Nashua Catholic

NASHUA - On Wednesday, November 5 Nashua Catholic Regional Junior High School will host an "Interactive" Open House for prospective parents and students, beginning at 6:30 p.m. in the school's gymnasium at 6 Bartlett Avenue in Nashua. The program begins with a presentation followed by self-guided and student-led tours providing families a chance to explore the facilities, learn more about the programs, and chat with faculty and staff.

"You will see active classrooms during our Open House," said Mrs. Mary Kirkwood, Director of Admissions. "Our teachers, students, various organizations, and clubs demonstrate our complete educational story for every student." For more information, please contact the Admission Office at 882-7011, or you can learn more by visiting the school's website at www.ncrjhs.

Nashua Catholic Regional Junior High School affords an outstanding education based on a solid curriculum that is rooted in our Catholic identity. Our goal is to graduate students who are knowledgeable in the Catholic faith, academically prepared to continue their education, and ready to be the future of their church, community, and country. Accredited by the New England Association of Schools and Colleges, Nashua Catholic follows Diocesan guidelines and exceeds the national curriculum standards. Nashua Catholic, a vibrant and exciting Christ-centered school, exceeding expectations every day.

Business Directory

Let these businesses know that you saw their listing in The Amherst Citizen



















Add **YOUR** business to this listing. Please call 603-672-9444 or email: ads@amherstcitizen.com



mainstreet-nh.com AMHERST, NH 03031 603-620-5835 nfo@mainstreet-nh.com